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Reparations are long past due for all Black Americans. Oregon can be a leader in the 

country by establishing this task force and showing the work that can and should be 

done. I personally would happily agree to a tax increase if it meant that reparations 

are paid to those who deserve them. Or better yet, take the funding away from the 

police and put it into programs such as this, that would effectively create positive 

change for our cities and our neighbors. 


